
Save-the-Date! 
Stakeholder Meetings 

for Presentation of Proposed Reissuance of the

Caltrans Statewide Municipal Storm Water Permit

Please join State Water Resources Control Board staff at one of three stakeholder 
meetings to learn about the proposed reissuance of the Statewide Municipal 
Storm Water Permit for the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans). 
Staff will answer questions and provide information. To learn more, please join us 
at one of our  stakeholder meetings: 

Thursday, April 18, 2019 - Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board Office

364 Knollcrest Drive, Suite 205, Redding, CA 96002

Monday, April 22, 2019  -  Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board Office

11020 Sun Center Drive, #200, Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Monday, April 29, 2019 -  San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board Office

2375 Northside Drive, San Diego, CA 92108

Meetings start at 9:30 a.m., will break for lunch, and end at 3:00 p.m. 

For detailed information regarding the Caltrans Municipal Stormwater Program, please visit: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/stormwater/caltrans.html 

For questions regarding the meeting, please contact:
Sheena Dhillon, Water Resource Control Engineer, 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Municipal Stormwater Program 
sheena.dhillon@waterboards.ca.gov 
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